Celebrating 21 years!



Central Avenue

Center of Hope Newsletter

https://centralavenuecenterofhope.org/



Winter 2024

A Place Where All are Welcome

Greetings from the Site Director:

The Center had a wonderful 2023. Thank you all for supporting and praying for the Center. We opened the building to the clients for showers, clothes, meals, and pantry & thrift store. It's good to be back to normal. We were blessed with a grant to fund our Feed the Elderly program in our community. We served 30 households for Easter, 4th of July, Thanksgiving and Christmas so they could have a meal plus.

We had some of our groups come back to serve and prepare the meal. The holidays were joyous for all. God gave us blessing after blessing because of your generous donations of all types.

2024 has brought more blessings. Olathe Community of Christ and Oak Ridge Baptist are back to serve and prepare the lunchtime meal. We have several things in the works for the year.

February and March we have the CARD drive with a donor match funds going on. We welcome food donations, and funds.

May 11 is the Postal Food Drive. We'll need help with picking up the donated food items and getting them to the Center. We need volunteers to help sort the food items.

July is Christmas in July. We are asking for new or gently used toys and items for our Christmas gifts.

September is the Paper Goods Drive. What congregation will win this year? The Holidays will finish the year out.

Mark your calendars so you can help where you can. We appreciate all the supporters and what they do for Center of Hope.

Thankful for all the blessings, and the people helping this ministry.

Blessings, Marsha Nave

